
From: Majerus, Kenneth (Law)  
Sent: Monday, August 14, 2017 10:03 AM 
To: *100 CHURCH STREET ALL 
Subject: REMINDER Facilities Update: Important Change to Garbage Collection & Recycling 
 

Recycle Program Change effective today, Monday, August 14 
 
After assessing feedback on this program, and in consultation with building management, we came to 
the conclusion that the office or workstation waste basket should be used for general waste.  The first 
attachment provides examples of what can be discarded in the waste baskets under your desk or 
workstation, beginning today, Monday, August 14. 
 
This change will require that any paper and paper products which can be recycled must be walked to an 
appropriate bin located in one of the central areas.  Please do not mix paper with your general garbage 
waste and do not leave paper in your office for the cleaning staff to collect.  Your cooperation will help 
us meet the goals of the Mayor’s Zero Waste Challenge. 
 
Ken 
  
Ken Majerus 
Deputy Chief of Administration 
City of New York Law Department 
100 Church Street 
New York, NY  10007 
(212) 356-1062 
(917) 375-8270 - mobile 
(212) 356-3585 - fax 
kmajerus@law.nyc.gov 
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